
Campaign for the 
Protection of Rural 
Wokingham 

Campaign to protect Wokingham's Green Belt, prime 

agricultural land & green spaces between settlements, 

and to provide the right homes in the right places. 

 

FEBRUARY 2ND 2018 
 

  

 

 

FEBRUARY UPDATE MEETINGS 

– ALL WELCOME 

All are welcome at our upcoming Campaign Update and Q&A meetings designed to let you 

know what’s been happening with the campaign, both on the Green Belt question and wider 

concerns. We’ve organised two dates and we hope that you will be able to join us for one (the 

meetings will cover the same agenda). Both meetings are at Loddon Hall, Twyford. 

 

• Wednesday 14th February, 7pm in the Ruscombe Room 

• Saturday 17th February, 10am in the Hall 

 

If anyone is able to help put out chairs for the Saturday meeting, please let us know – we need 

3 or 4 people who’d be able to come at 9 if poss. Drop us an email if you’re able to help. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! Obviously the Wednesday evening meeting is in a smaller 

room but the Hall is large so we hope to accommodate everyone over both dates.  
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